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From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:34 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele; Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley

Subject: From Senator Williams

I spoke with Senator Williams on the phone, and he asked that I convey his thanks to you for the recent Executive Order 

you signed for Marion County, which he said has helped tremendously with expediting rebuilding efforts, and wishes 

you a happy Thanksgiving.  Recall that the Order waived liability for architects and engineers pursuant to authority 

granted to you in statute.  Note that he hopes to introduce legislation next year that will create the same provision for 

land surveyors as well. 

 


